
Learning focus
Maths has been in full swing here at William

Stockton this half term. Our Number Day and
Concordia TTRockstars battle was a huge
success! We enjoyed challenging children

from other schools and showing off our skills.
An extra special shout out to Gustas Rogulis

for coming 2nd place out of almost 700
children!

 What an achievement!

Dates and Notices

Tuesday 27th February - Pupils return to school
Tuesday 27th February - Y5/6 URENCO Science
workshop - in school
Wednesday 28th February -  children at
regional finals of Ten Pin Bowling
Friday 1st March - Y1 visit to Delamere
Monday 5th March - 2B library visit
Monday 5th March - 8th March - Book Fair
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day

Number Smart Luke Saville

Self Smart Brodie Broster

People Smart Lucas Murphy

Art Smart Stefania Boubatrin

Body Smart Mya Edwards

Music Smart Yama Habib

Nature Smart Blaze Ince

Word Smart Zara Ahmed

Smart Learner Dolly Roberts

Class Percentage

RD 97%

1KMc 95%

3/4M 91%

5/6C 96%

Attendance

Winners
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Well done to so many who have achieved 100% attendance this half term.  We had a lovely celebration.  Make

sure you are in every day and you can celebrate with us next half term

Attendance WOW!

Well done to  Mia Jones  who

has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

SMART Awards

What a wonderful half term it has been!  The Y3/4 team have
finished it off with a trip to Chester to enhance their learning about
the Romans.  We are so lucky to have such a rich history base in our

locality.  In addition to this, two year groups have enjoyed their
residentials (Year 6 still have theirs to look forward to).

We are all looking forward to next half term, but for now, enjoy the
rest and have a good week off.  We will see you back rested on

Tuesday 27th February. 

Our Year 3 and Year4 classes had awonderful time inChester todaylearning about the
Romans.

Thank you to the FOWS who

have raised £500 with the

Valentine’s shop.   If you are

interested in joining the

FOWS to raise further funds

to school please speak to Mrs

Ackers.

When we come back

from half term,  some

special visitors will be

arriving just in time

for Science week. 
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School is closed for an INSET day on Monday 26th
February.  

We reopen on Tuesday 27th February at 8:50.


